
Minutes of Belnap Family Organization Conference Call 
 

January 15, 2009 - 7:30 p.m. 
 

 
-On line:  Wes Cox, Pat Johnson, Glenda Guinn, Joy Belnap, Audrey Hobson, Florence 
Ilene Ward, Edith Ward.  Excused:  Brent Belnap and Steven Belnap. 
 
-Prayer by Audrey Hobson 
 
-The minutes of the conference call on November 18, 2008, were approved. 
 
-Organization:    No new family representatives.  Edith will call Larry Julian on the 
Amasa line.  Audrey suggested Hal Stoddard for the Isadora line.  Audrey said that Iola 
Murray will need a call to remind as she does not use email. 
 
-Next conference call will be February 12, 2009, at 7:30. 
 
-2010 Reunion:  The date will be August 14, 2010.   
Glenda reported on Roy stake girls camps.  The 2010 schedule will be out by May 31, 
2009.  The camp schedule changed so that the girls will leave by 12:00 on Fridays.  The 
cost of the lodge is $75.00 per building plus $1.00 per person.  There is a 2 story lodge 
and a 1 story lodge, a covered pavilion and restrooms.  Glenda will call the first of April 
and see if it is possible for us to rent the lodge.  There is a concern about the river – 
parents will have to watch their children.   There are many hiking trails nearby. 
 
Wasatch State Park has a one year advance reservation.  There are many neighboring 
attractions. 
 
Audrey suggested that Pineview Reservoir is close by and a good site. 
 
Pat suggested that we narrow down a purpose.  Do we want an activity geared to families 
to bring the youth out?  Do we want to go to a place that would be easy and more 
convenient for those in poor health, such as a stake center……. 
 
What will be the theme?  Suggestions:  hiring a clown or outside entertainment, balloons, 
aspects of pioneer life, tell histories, aprons, pioneer women… 
 
 -Special projects:  Wes would like a 2 year research package for the organization to 
accomplish.  He will check with Brent for ideas of research not done.   
 
-Closing prayer:  Pat Johnson 
 
 

 
 


